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Nomination for FIG President 2007-2010 
The FIG Congress, Munich, October 2006. 

The Danish Association of Chartered Surveyors (DdL) hereby nominates Professor 
Stig Enemark for President of FIG 2007-2010. 

He has served as a leading officer in DdL for more than 20 years and he has made some 
extraordinary contributions to developing the professional and international profile of the 
profession. He is the current president of DdL and he is elected Vice-President of FIG 
2005-2008. 

He is Professor in Land Management at Aalborg University where he was Head of the 
School of Surveying and Planning (1992-2005). He has published and consulted widely in 
the areas of surveying education, cadastre, land management and spatial planning, and 
the interaction between education, research and professional practice.  

He has been a very active delegate to FIG since 1986. He served as vice chair and as 
chair of Commission 2 (Professional Education) in the years 1990-98, and as chair of 
the FIG Task Force on Mutual Recognition of Professional Qualifications (1998-2002). 
There is no doubt that he has contributed substantially to the development of the 
international surveying community in the areas of professional education and the 
enhancement of professional competence. He also played a very active role in developing 
and implementing the FIG Office and in developing the new organisational structure of 
FIG. He has participated in a significant number of FIG conferences and events over 
the years and he has developed a wide international network including links to the 
relevant international NGO’s. 

The nomination is based on Stig Enemark´s experience and capabilities in the areas of 
professional development and strategic management. However, first and foremost it is 
based on his high international profile and his commitment to developing the FIG 
agenda for the benefit of the international surveying community. DdL will of course assist 
the candidature by providing the necessary financial support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Kjeld Lohmann Schøler 
Secretary General, DdL. 
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